
Caerau Primary School 
ICT Consent 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The use of ICT within class will be a big part of your child’s learning, this will 
help with the essential skills the children will need as they grow. 
ICT is closely monitored to make sure that it is safe for any child to use. We 
promote safety when using the equipment, both handling and using the internet 
and apps. 
 
The apps and software we will be using: 

1. Hwb 
• Office Tools 

i. Word 
ii. PowerPoint 
iii. Excel 
iv. Sway 
v. Teams 

2. Seesaw 
3. Lexia 
4. Symphony Maths 
5. Sumdog 
6. Bug Club 
7. Oxford Owl 
8. Internet access 
9. Adding group activities/trip pictures to their class pages on the 

website/Twitter. 
10. Any learning tools that will enhance the learning for the children regarding ICT. 

If you consent to your child using ICT equipment within school, please could you 
sign below and return the form.  
Thank you. 
 
Name of child: ______________________ Date: _____________________ 
 
Parent / Guardian name: ______________________________ 
 
Class: ________________________ 
 
Signed: ________________________________ 
 
Additional comments: 
___________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________ 
 


